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Date: 29 November 2018

To:  All UNICEF Vendors

Subject: Off-shore Payment Requests

With reference to the above subject, kindly be advised that UNICEF received several requests
from different vendors to transfer their due payments to their off-shore bank accounts.
According to the Central Bank of Sudan guidelines, all payments to local suppliers should be
made into their local bank accounts therefore UNICEF is regretting to inform you that all local

Vendors will continue receiving their payments locally as stated on the contract and no cross-
border payments will be made to local suppliers.

We seize this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation for your dedication
and commitments towards the organization’s goals and mandates.

Regards,
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